
LITTLE ROCK, ARK.

The University of Arkansas Division of Agri-
culture is offering two-day income tax
schools around the state. The classes are

open to professional tax preparers, farmers,
small business owners and anyone else inter-
ested in preparing income taxes.

Classes are in Harrison (October 30-31);
Fayetteville (November 3-4); Fort Smith (No-
vember 6-7); Texarkana (November 10-11);
Batesville (November 13-14); West Memphis
(November 17-18); Monticello (November 20-21);
Jonesboro (November 24-25); Hot Springs (De-
cember 1-2); and Little Rock (December 8-9).

Instructors are tax experts with Internal Rev-
enue Service experience. Representatives with
the Arkansas Department of Finance and Ad-
ministration will also conduct sessions.

Topics covered during the two-day session in-

clude individual taxpayer problems, IRS issues,
ethics, small business matters, schedule K-1,
investments, elder issues, death of a taxpayer,
retirement concerns, entity issues, S corpora-
tions, like-kind exchange, agricultural matters,
rulings and new legislation.

The 2008 income tax school meets the guide-
lines for 16 hours of continuing education
units, including two hours of ethics, as set forth
in the Rules and Regulations of the Arkansas
State Board of Public Accountancy

The registration fee is $210 for most of the
courses, which includes tax manuals and refer-
ence materials. Registration fee is $225 for the
Batesville and Little Rock courses, which in-
cludes lunch both days as well as course mate-
rials. For registration information, visit
www.arcommunities.org, or call (501) 671-
2072. Early registration is encouraged. ∆
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